The Novena of prayer for the families of St. Brendan's, in particular those with children and grandchildren of all ages, begins today and will end on the Feast of St. Joseph, the Worker on 1st May. Both Pope Francis and Bishop Toal have recommended that every parish adopt this Novena, to pray for all their families.
 A booklet is available gratis from the church door for families who wish to take part. It has a programme of prayer for each of the nine days, written by Fr. Michael Kane parish priest of St. Augustine’s in Coatbridge. We have offered the book to Mrs Oates to be adapted by the teachers for use in the School, all as Bishop Toal has asked. 
 The parish will be able to join in the prayers each night at 9 on our Facebook page with a meditation from the spiritual writings of Fr. James Martin, an American Jesuit priest.  If you allocate a time for prayer and stick to it, then despite distractions you are praying.   
This opportunity for praying as a family and for all our families is presented as especially helpful to those many families in our parish who will have a child engaged in preparing for one or more of the Sacraments of Reconciliation for the first time, Eucharist for the first time and Confirmation  -    P6 and P7 children. We will explain this fully at the meetings with P3 families on Tuesday of next week.
